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Why are Oregonian’s civil rights being eroded? Why are their testimony’s being silenced?

The legislature better re-read the Bill of Rights. We will not stand for being told what to do with our property by
state agency’s with no expertise in the subject matter.

We will not stand for these restrictions on the 2nd Amendment.

Christian Cheveallier
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